
 

 

Weekly Mailing 17.11.23 



It was a shorter week for our students due to the staff training day on Monday.  For the rest of the week, 

our assemblies focused on Young Carers and the role they play within our community.  Our assemblies 

continue to be a vital part of our mentor time and next week Mr Church will be delivering assemblies on 

International Men's Day.   

On Wednesday & Thursday we held our Year 8 parents evening which we continue to run through our 

online platform SchoolCloud.  We have shared with parents the dates for all our year groups parents 

evening on our website and these can be found here.  

On Thursday we welcomed Rev. Helen Orr into school to meet with winners of our remembrance 

competition and to show her the moving memorial that was created with them. 

Finally, tonight, Ms shortt is taking her Year 10 & Year 11 Drama students to watch "Ocean at the end of 

the Lane" and we wish them all a wonderful time. 

Wishing everyone a relaxing weekend! 

Ms V Poulter 

Principal 

 

 

https://bassingbournvc.net/parents/term-dates/


 

Platform 23 

We are delighted our students are once again are part of the Platform 23 exhibition.  If you can, do to 

the time to visit this wonderful exhibition on show at the Michael House Cafe in Cambridge.  With over 

30 pieces of artwork from Year 7 to sixth form students from those within Anglian Learning it is very 

much worth a visit. 

 



Remembrance Competition 

As part of our College activities, we ran a Remembrance Competition asking students' to create 

something to express their thoughts and feelings on Remembrance Day.  Well done to all those that took 

part, we had some beautiful entries and created a very moving memorial in school. 

Congratulations to Aggie Butlin, Rebecca Roberts, Robert Crosse, Lucas Lobbezoo, Lucy Washbrook who 

were chosen as our winners. 

 

 



 

 

 

Anglian Learning Parent & Carer Engagement Survey 

Anglian Learning is launching its parent and carer engagement survey on Monday 20 November 2023. It 

is important to us and the Trust that your views and feedback are received. Please look out for the 

survey link via email. The survey is completely anonymous and confidential and will take no more than 

15 minutes to complete. 



 

Road Safety Week - 19-25 November 

 



Internet Matters WhatsApp Safety Guide 

 

Respect, Resilience, Responsibility 
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